## Tirunelveli District

### 01121123

#### Common First Revision Test - 2025

# Standard 12

ENGLISH

Marks: 90

Time: 3.00 Hours		PART - 1		20×1=20
Che	ose the correct s	ynonyms for the u	inderlined words i	rom the options
- 1				
1)	He shrugged his	shoulders to convey	his disapproval	d) bounced
	'al raised	<ul><li>b) released</li></ul>	C) 100 30	d) sadioss
21	I dragged our ox	ygen sets into our to	ents	d) lifted
	- \ nuchod	h) pulled	C) moved	(I) titely
21	but there	is not much stimu	lation in it.	d) ercouragement
3)	a) strength	b) weakness	c) eargeness	m the ontions
C.L.	a) strength	b) weakness antonyms for the u	inderlined words t	Point the operan-
giv	0026 file correct?			
giv	The and of such l	berty would be unix	versal chaos	d) unidentified
		a be cruelly prevale	ent in the world too.	d) immense
5)	Surreling seems	b) uncommon	c) common	O) III III I CITIC
-	He looked intent	at me and smiled		d) casually
6)	a) carefully	h) seriously	c) briefly	d) cascary
3	a) carefully	efix to the word 'pai	d'	45.45
7)	Add a suitable pre	h) dis	c) moi	d) tri
	a) post	b) dis from the options to fo	orm a compound wo	d with alignment
8)	Choose the word	b) proof	c) wheel	9) 1001
	a) late	ded form of 'helipo	ort'	
9)	Choose the blen	ded for the	b) copter + part	
	a) helicopter + po		d) heli + port	
	c) helicopter + all	rison English word	for 'sweets'	
10)	Choose the Ame	rican English word	c) cookies	d) chokkies
	a) candies	this for the term 'genocide' killing of		
	Choose the right	definition for the	c) monster	d) leader
	-1 *******	D) Cinion		
12)	ta-blod	uestion tag	2	
24-7	water is scarcely	available neres	c) does it	d) has it
	a) isn't it	b) is it	c) dues it	terlined
. 21	constitute the c	b) is it orrect phrasal veri	b for the word and	ac-11
13)	The CRI investio	ated the scandal c	ase	d) look into
	THE CRI IIIAESTIZ	h) look back	c) look after	
	a) look on	tence pattern of ti	he following sent	ence
14)	Identify the seni	(ence pactorn		
	He painted the wa	ills green	c) SVAA	d) SVOA
	23 SVIODO	b) SVOC	C/ 3+1-1-1	
151	Choose the expa	nsion of GPS	is at hel Dociti	oning System
15) Choose the expansion of GPS a) Globe Priority Station			<ul> <li>b) Global Positioning System</li> <li>d) Global Positioning Satellite</li> </ul>	
er to I no el bionif		on Station		olittid Saterine
(	c) Global Positionii	iste a cuitable rel	ative pronoun	
16) 4	fill in the blank v	vith a suitable rel	The state of the s	
H	łe hesi	tetes is lost	c) who	d) which
		TIVE	( ) W(1)	C139600

c) who

b) whom

a) whose

#### Section - 2

#### 2×3=6 Answer any two of the following questions in about 30 words each.

- 34) How were the two boys Nicola and Jacopo useful to the author?
- 35) Why does the author advise removing cream from the milk?
- 36) Define liberty as perceived by the author

#### Section - 3

3×3=9

## Answer any three of the following questions

- Describe the process of making bread omeletie
- Frame a dialogue between Principal and an old student
- Expand the following news headlines
  - a) Counting of votes on June 11
  - b) Diabetic day celebreted with free check up.
  - Gold price rises up.

# 40) Complete the proverbs using the words given below

- a) ..... are deceptive
- b) Beggars can't be .....
- c) Art is long but ..... is short. [life, appearances, choosers]

#### PART - IV

7×5=35

### Answer all the questions.

## Answer in a paragraph in about 150 words

41) Justify the title of the story Two Gentlemen of veronal (OR)

Write a paragraph on Gardiner's 'On the Rule of the Road'

42) Summerise the poem 'All the World a stage'

Bring out the advise of the poet to his son.

# 43) Write a paragraph of about 150 words by developing the following hints.

Pi - from Pudnucherry - stranded in life boat - left with a leopard thirsty - close to tiger - finds water cans - tiger who scared him brought peace - after 727 days - Pi reunits with family.

(OR)

Ausable - Spy - never looked like - fat - fowler - writer - enter room - Max gun trotting - documents - Ausable spins story - about balcony Max believes knock on door - Ausable says - it is police - Max jumps out - dies - presence

# 44) Write a summary on make notes of the following passage.

It took three long years for my coming into existence after the idea of a new currency was conceived. I was conceived and named on 01/01/1999, when eleven European countries decided to have a new money from i.e, the Euro. My value was determined according to the conversion rate fixed by these countries in terms of their own currencies. On 1st January 2002, I was circulated as currency notes when twelve countries adopted me as their currency. Some countries opposed the idea of using me and initially refused to accept me. But now almost all the European countries have accepted me as valid currency.

45) Write an application for the post A.G.M. with necessary details and sent to Box No. 1119 c/o The Hindu Chennal - 61

#### (OR)

Write a paragraph on 'Educational tour" or "Rain water Harvesting"

- 46) Read the following sentences, spot the errors and correct them
  - a) None know the answer
  - b) I prefer tea than milk
  - c) Politics are my favourite subject
  - d) As you are young so you walk fast
  - e) They need your advices

#### (OR)

#### Fill in the blanks appropriately

- a) The nurse tried in ..... to get the ..... [vain/vein]
- b) He was happy ...... his poverty. [Use the correct phrase/preposition]
- c) 1 ...... [hear] a strange noise two hours ago. (suitable form of verb)
- d) .............. God bless you. [use a suitable modal verb]
- 47) Identify each of the following sentences with the field in the list given below, by understanding the word on words sensing as the clue.
  - a) The best way to serve God is to wait for his orders
  - b) My objectives is to defeat those who indulge in vote bank politics
  - She applied for visa to go to America
  - d) He is an expert in using pedagogical methods.
  - e) Primary market is concerned with issue of new shares [commerce, politics, religion, Travel, Education]

#### (OR)

### Read the following passage and answer in your own words.

The use of tobacco can also seriously impair the user's health. It can lead to cancer, heart attack, strokes and chroinic lung disease. Babies whose parents smoke also have a greater risk of suffering from chronic lung disease after they become adults. Drinking alcohol causes changes in mood and results in lack of judgement and restraint, slurred speech, staggering and clumsiness. Larger amount of alcohol can produce drowsiness, stupor and

#### Questions:

- What can impair health?
- 2) What will happen while using tobacco?
- 3) When do children suffer from chronic lung disease?
- 4) What does alcohol cause?
- 5) What is the result of consuming alcohol?